
UoN-KNH SPINE SURGERY PROJECT JUNE 2015 

The NuVasive Spine Foundation™ (NSF)-surgeons will hold a spine Surgery project in June  
2015 at Kenyatta National Hospital (KNH) in Nairobi, Kenya 

The mission trip will focus on surgeon training and deformity correction.  

To further develop a sustainable spine program at KNH, the U.S. surgical team will also do a  
multidisciplinary-course training for local surgeons and nurses. Surgeon training ensures that 
quality spine care continues to advance in communities around the globe.  

 


